

Newsletter

5th October 2018

www.headwayblackcountry.co.uk

01384 869961 - admin@headwayblackcountry.co.uk



@HeadwayBC



www.facebook.com/braininjuryadultsurvivors

New Sessions For Dudley

We are starting two new Activity sessions at Dudley in late October/early November 2018.

The first session is called "Communication Skills". It will help to develop abilities to communicate effectively with others. It also aims to increase knowledge and understanding of those caring for survivors with communication difficulties. The group will run from 9.30am to 12.30pm on Thursdays.

The second session is called "Practical Skills". This group aims to facilitate skills in attention, planning and practical problem solving for day to day living. It will include work on projects created with the individuals in the session.

The charge for each three hour session is £41.52.To find out more please get in touch on:

01384 869961/ admin@headwayblackcountry.co.uk



Study Day for Personal Assistants

We are delighted to be working in partnership with **AJ Case Management**, to offer this Study Day for Personal Assistants. The event is for those workers currently supporting individual clients that have suffered a brain injury and support workers aiming to increase their knowledge and skills in the field of brain injury.





Clients and family working with support workers may also find this event beneficial.

With sponsorship by FBC Manby Bowdler Solicitors, the event is being held on Thursday 15th November 2018 at Perton Golf Club, Wrottesley Park Rd, Perton, WV6 7H

Tickets are £30 per delegate including lunch and refreshments. For bookings of more than 2+ delegates, one free place is offered per organisation.

For more information and to book your place please go to https://www.headwayblackcountry.co.uk/a-study-day-for-personal-assistants/

Headway UK - Stock our shops appeal

Headway UK is seeking donations for its charity shops. If you would like to donate please bring your donations to Headway Black Country and, with help from our volunteer Kerry, we will arrange for them to be delivered to Headway UK.

Headway UK's shops depend 100% on stock donations from members of the public. They accept clothing, bric-a-brac such as ornaments and crockery, books, CDs, DVDs and toys. Each bag of donations is worth around £30 to Headway UK

Headway UK are seeking donations particularly throughout September and October in preparation for two new shops opening.

Headway Black Country will be acting as a collecting station until **30th November**.

Please deliver your donations bagged securely to our Dudley centre.



Heads Up Social Group Dates

This Group offers those adults affected by Acquired Brain Injury a safe and understanding environment for informal social activities, enabling new friendships, sharing knowledge and reducing isolation.

The Group is open to those over the age of 18. Where individuals need support they will need to be accompanied by a responsible person.

Dates for the Group until the end of December are:

- Thursday 11th October
- Thursday 25th October
- Thursday 8th November
- Thursday 22nd November
- Thursday 6th December
- Thursday 20th December

Heads UP meets between 7 pm and 9 pm at our Centre on Martin Hill Street, Dudley, DY2 8RT.

For more information contact us on 01384 869961 or admin@headwayblackcuntry.co.uk

Annual General Meeting

This year our Annual General Meeting is being held at 5.30 pm on Monday **12th November** at our centre on Martin Hill Street Dudley DY2 8RT.

If you would like to attend please let us know by no later than Monday **5th November** on 01384 869961 or **admin@headwayblackcountry.co.uk**.



